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Note to: File - Docket No. 70-0925

From: Ken Kalman

Subject: Correction to April 24, 1997, letter to Jess Larsen enclosing
summary notes of April 10, 1997 meeting between Cimarron and the
NRC.

During a 5/5/97 telecon, Cimarron noted that the last paragraph of the summary
notes on the topic of groundwater should be corrected to say, "...Cimarron
indicated that Sandstone C (not B) (the deep aquifer) was not contaminated and
that monitoring wells were showing the level of gross alpha (not isotopic
uranium) to be around 30 picocuries per liter..."

This correction is noted on the enclosed markup.

Enclosure: As stated
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